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From: Peter Kraemer
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Proposed Whitney Way Safety Improvements
Date: Sunday, April 11, 2021 7:59:16 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am opposed to the proposed speed limit reduction on Whitney Way to 25mph. This is an
unrealistically slow speed along a major city thoroughfare. Besides hampering the flow of
traffic, the reduced speed will give cause to increase subjective police stops, which may be
used to target at risk communities. 

The proposed speed reduction is part of item #6 on the agenda – 2021 Vision Zero Projects
review and approval. 

As a resident of the Faircrest neighborhood, I ask you to reject the proposed speed reduction
along Whitney Way.

Respectfully,

Peter Kraemer
117 Island Dr.,
Madison, WI 53705
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